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            We have lots to look forward to this season ………… 

 

    Pupils have been researching lots of different countries from around the World by using the internet  

    and working with their friends in groups. We are all getting very excited to try out lots of unusual   

    recipes, which I am sure you will be hearing all about soon.  You may also get the opportunity  

    to try some at  home with your families too!!!  We are starting off with Madeleines from France and  

    Cous Cous from Morrocco. Please remember to check your child’s bag on a cooking day incase you  

    have taster in there.  Enjoy :)  

 

 
 
Hello and welcome to your Food Technology Newsletter.   
 
We are looking forward to making some wonderful creations in cooking 
this term, learning about countries and baking lots of wonderful and 
different recipes from around the World. 
 
If you would like to try any of the recipes with your child at home 
please let me know and I will send over a step-by-step recipe sheet for 
you both to follow and enjoy together. 
 
please contact me: 
 
tania.begley@saxon.set.org  
 
 
 


